
 

Canberra Metro Operations Pty Ltd 
ABN: 88 612 397 485 

 
 9 Sandford Street, Mitchell ACT 2911 

PO Box 819 Mitchell ACT 2911 

 
27 July 2021 
 
Dear Neighbour,  
 

Re: Out of Hours Works for Light Rail within the Harrison and Franklin areas 

Over the next five months Canberra Metro Operations (CMET) will be undertaking essential training works for one 
week each month on the light rail tracks on Flemington Road between Well Station Drive and Nullarbor Avenue. 
The first training will occur from 12am to 5am nightly from Sunday 1 August to Friday 6 August 2021.   There will 
be no impact to light rail services.  
  
 
 

What to expect 

The training includes:  

- Towing of a light rail vehicle along the light rail tracks; 
- Ringing of bells and horns, similar to those heard normally on the light rail vehicles; 
- Workers on the track between Wells Station Drive stop to Nullarbor Avenue stop; and 
- Engine noise and amber flashing lights from the ‘Unimog’ towing vehicle. 

 

Traffic and Pedestrian impacts 

There will be no impact to traffic or pedestrian access through intersections, with training observing all traffic and 
rail signals. 

Out of hours work  

The work is required to be undertaken during out of hours to allow essential training to occur without impacting 
passenger services. The work is subject to weather and operational requirements. Any changes or updates will be 
published on cmet.com.au.  
 
If you have any concerns or further questions about these works, please do not hesitate to contact CMET via 
Access Canberra on 13 17 10 and at transport.act.gov.au. 
 
We thank you for your patience and understanding while we undertake this important work.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
  
 
 
 
Sally Coyle 
Customer Experience Manager 

http://cmet.com.au/
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